

INTERVIEW AN AUTHOR

Two groups of TVHS students will interview a bestselling author at the Tucson Festival of Books in March 2024. They will prepare interview questions in advance and conduct a professional, recorded interview onsite at the Festival. Applications must be submitted by Friday 12/22. More info and the application can be found here: tvhs.tanqueverdeschools.org/tfob

THANK YOU

We just wrapped up our first Scholastic Book Fair at TVHS and our first post-pandemic book fair of any kind. I wish you could have seen how students' faces lit up at the Book Fair. (And I wish I'd taken pictures!) I loved how we could connect across generations with our happy book fair memories!

Our book fair earnings will be used to buy books and other resources for our students to use in the library. Thank you for all your support and enthusiasm!

LIT CLUB

Lit Club is our school's book club.

We discuss books, do service
projects, and generally nerd out. In
February, we'll take a field trip to
ACES and TVES to read to the
elementary kids for Love of
Reading Week.

We now have a tax credit account for this club! This will cover the costs of that field trip, guest author fees, acquiring copies of books to read as a club, and other endeavors that promote reading and literacy in our community.